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Friday 6th January 2023 

 

Year 2 and 6 Open Day Events 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very excited to be having all parents or carers visit the school this term for our open day events.   Your child is 

very eager to showcase their work and talk about their learning with you; they will also have the opportunity to take 

you on a tour of the school to see displays and the new murals along  the staircaseses.    

 

The dates for the open events are as follows: 

Year 6 Tue 10th Jan 2:45- 3:30 – Entrance via Mattison Road gates 

Year 2 Thur 12th Jan 2:30 – 3:15 – Entrance via Pemberton Road gates 

Once your child has looked at their books with you, together, you will tour the school and return the books to your 

child’s classroom, after which you will leave them with their teacher who will bring them out with all their belongings 

at the end of the school day. 

 

It is important that every child has a parent/carer or relative who is able to attend.    

 

If you haven’t done so already, please click on the link below for your child’s year group to let us know who is 

attending.  It is important for us to know who will be attending. 

 

Year 2 – https://forms.gle/uC8nfJDB5PLChiyy8  

 

Year 6 - https://forms.gle/wUZAXFEVUEZh2Fj87  

 

We look forward to seeing you all on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  
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